Roy A. Nuttall

May 24, 2002

Mr. Darrell Blevins ‘
Freedom of Information Officer Tt
Social Security Administration

3-A-6 Operations Building

6401 Security Boulevard

Baltimore, MD 21235

Re: FOIA Request Dated November 20, 2001
TASC: OP6819

Dear Mr. Blevins,

Thank you for your correspondence of May 8, 2002. In accordance
with the information you provided, we are amending our request as
follows:

Limited payability cancellation reports for checks that have been
cancelled between January 1, 1996 and June 1, 2002 that equal or
exceed $1,000.00, including the payee names addresses
corresponding to these checks.

We agree {o pay all appropriate and reasonable photocopy and
search charges up to $2,000.00. Any charges in excess of that
amount should be approved by the undersigned. Enclosed is the
completed and signed form for payment of the charges by credit card.

Thank you for your assistance. If you should have any questions or
concerns regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me
at {405) 641-6508.

Very truly yours,
oy, Pttt

Roy A, Nuttall




